Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Checks on the Wounded Members of the Security Forces
and the Popular Crowd after the Military Operations and Praise their High
Spirit
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, visited on Tuesday,
October 7, 2014, the wounded members of the security forces and the popular crowd after the

military operations in the Baghdad Medical City.

His Eminence praised the high spirit of the wounded who told his Eminence that they are
having a quick treatment so that they can return to their posts and barracks to fight the ISIS,
saying he's proud of such youth who believe in the unity of their country and its political
project, while appreciating the medical services provided to the wounded, calling for offering

more to those who sacrifice their life and health for the nation and the citizens.



